MINUTES
CITY OF HARTFORD
MARCH 18,2019

The City Council of the City of Hartford. Alabama, met in the conference room in city hall at
6:00 p.m. on March 18, 2019. The following members were present: Mayor Wendel Nolen, Jo
Ann Lindsey, Bobby Burks, Ken Hales and Eria Sorrells. Absent: Paul Fondren.

Others in attendance: Annie Ward, Jason Eubanks, Neil Strickland, Mark Coe, Vickie Moore and
Stanley Tindell.

Mayor Nolen called the meeting to order and opened with prayer followed by the Pledge of
Allegiance.

With the council having read the minutes from the regular meeting of March 4, 2019, Mayor
Nolen asked the wishes of the council. Councilmember Sorrells moved to approve the minutes
of March 4, 2019, which motion was seconded by Councilmember Hales. The council voted
unanimously in favor thereof.

AGENDA:

1. PURCHASE DIGGER DERRICK TRUCK FROM WIREGRASS ELECTRIC -
Councilmember Hales moved to purchase a 2007 Freightliner M2 truck from Wiregrass
Electric for $15,000 and a ground rod driver and tamp for $1,000.00, which motion was
seconded by Councilmember Sorrells. The council voted unanimously in favor thereof.

COUNCILMEMBERS COMMENTS:

Councilmember Lindsey

eCouncilmember Lindsey discussed the trash on both sides of State Highway 123 at Pete
Anderson’s residence and requested an abatement letter be sent to Mr. Anderson.
Councilmember Burks

eCouncilmember Burks complained about the horse on Line Street. Chief Ward advised she
will contact Max Griffin. Attorney Eubanks will continue to work on the issue.

Councilmember Hales

e Councilmember Hales considers the horse issue to be a case of animal cruelty.

ADJOURNMENT:

With there being no other business to come before this meeting of March 18, 2019,
Councilmember Hales moved to adjourn, which motion was seconded by Councilmember
Sorrells. The council voted unanimously in favor thereof.
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